
This week we felt it was important to let you know about some of the apps and computer programs that 
children are using. Particularly in the run up to Christmas when new technology is on many Christmas lists 

to Santa!  As parents ourselves, it is surprising to learn about certain apps and we are sure that you would 
like to have the same information.  Please take some time to read the information in this newsletter, which 

could potentially help your child avoid any unnecessary harm.  There is also lots of information on the 
website www.net-aware.org.uk which is certainly worth spending a bit of time reading.  

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

We were really surprised this week to learn 
that school has made £31.76 through 

easyfunding!  In fact, we have to say a big 
thank you to Mrs Hinder who has earned 

the school over £200 simply by shopping 
online through this website.  If you shop 

online, please visit this website first, it 
costs nothing and is easy to use, please 

check it out! 

Friday 15th November

What is happening in our diary?
Mon 18/11/19 Parent's evening meetings

Tues 19/11/19 3pm - 4pm Parents teaching reading

Fri 22/11/2019 Y6 - transition / Language, Literacy and 
Communication

Wed 27/11/2019 to Wed 
04/12/2019 School Book Fayre

Fri 06/12/2019 Year 5 - tranistion day Design and Technology Day 
‘Festive Fun

Thurs 12/12/2019 Mrs Thomas's class Christmas concert 2:00pm

Fri 13/12/2019 Mrs Thomas's class Christmas concert 9:30am

Friday 13/12/2019 Christmas Jumper Day

Tue 17/12/2019 Christmas concert day

Wed 18/12/2019 Christmas concert day

Fri 20/12/2019 Last day of term

Mon 06/01/2020 INSET DAY

Tue 07/01/2020 Children back to school

Fri 31/01/2020 Y6 - tranisition / Humanities Day

Mon 17/02/2020 Half term

Mon 24/02/2020 Back to school

Tue 17/03/2020 Y5 - transition / Creativity at YCB ‘Little Shop of 
Horrors’

Fri 03/04/2020 Last day of term

Mon 20/04/2020 Back to school

Mon 25/05/2020 Half term

Tue 16/06/2020 Y6 - transition / Science and Technology Day

Fri 26/06/2020 Y5 - Maths in the Park, Margam Park

School Contact Details 
website - easternprimary.co.uk

email - easternprimary@npt.school

twitter - @schooleastern

telephone - 01639 882819

Pudsey Day! 
Thank you all for your kind donations to 

this important charity, we will count up the 
total and let you know as soon as possible. 

Reading at home 
Following our parent's evening we will be 

holding a reading at home session on 
Tuesday 19th November.  If you want to 

find out how you can improve your child's 
reading at home, please call in between 3 

and 4pm. 

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 school trip! 
We have been very busy behind the 

scenes organising an important and special 
trip for these three classes to Liberty 

Stadium! Details will follow soon.

Being safe in school. 
When you visit the school, please wait 

at the school office.  This rule is protect 
you, as well as the children.  If you need to 

come into the school building for any reason, 
Mrs John in the office will always help.

http://www.net-aware.org.uk
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk
http://easternprimary.co.uk
mailto:easternprimary@npt.school








Gree$ngs / Cyfarchion 

Good morning - Bore da 

Good a.ernoon - Prynhawn da 

Good evening - Noswaith dda 

Good night - Nos da 

Hello - Helo 

Goodbye - Hwyl fawr 



Puzzle page... 

How many 
squares?


